Update 3.15.17

Good Morning,

I hope you are enjoying what maybe our last few cool days before we settle into spring.

The grading period ends on March 23, please take a moment to check your child's grades on the Parent Portal. If you see a grade below a "B," please contact the teacher of that course by email and talk about what may be done to raise the grade before the grading period ends. Staff emails are posted at http://mastfiu.dadeschools.net.



- ◄ I visited with each student who requested a course change for next year. Students who requested Dual Enrollment or Executive Internship next year must download the Remind application so they may receive updates from Ms. Innocent.
- ♣ Dr. Karp, School Board Member, District 3, is hosting a Town Hall Meeting March 22, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. at David Lawrence K-8 Center, 15000 Bay Vista Boulevard, North Miami, FL 33181 (see attached).
- The Magnet Lottery Roster will be published today. If you know people who have applied to our school and their name appears on the first list, please tell them that they must accept our invitation at http://yourchoicemiami.org and then bring the attached Declaration letter to the school.
- ♣ Students who are interested in taking the PERT between March 20 and 23 at 2:30 p.m. must register with Ms. Madrigal in the AC1-395.
- ◆ Our Ring Ceremony is scheduled for March 23 at 6:30 p.m. in the Mary Ann Wolfe Theater.
- ➡ Tatiana Vega, Virginia Solano, and Diana Ovelar are being recognized for a social media video they submitted to the district. You may view it at (https://twitter.com/MarineEchoes/status/825031925458952195)
- I am happy to introduce Ms. Ana Martin Garcia. Ms. Garcia will take over the schedule vacated by Ms. Valencia which included English and Journalism. You may reach her at anamgarcia@dadeschools.net.
- ♣ Tomorrow is an Early Release Day so students are dismissed at 12:30 p.m. and March 24th is a Teacher Planning Day.

Until next time... bye for now.